
Looking for new distributor for  
grounding systems 

Are you well connected in the chemical and pharmaceutical 
industries? 
 
 
We are looking for new representatives or distributors for the 
sale of Eltex grounding systems in Scandinavia and in the 
Czech Republic. 
 
 
If you are interested and would like to have further information, 
please contact: 
 
 
Walter Schwarzwälder 
Sales Manager Grounding Systems 
Eltex-Elektrostatik-GmbH 
 
Walter.schwarzwaelder@eltex.de 
Phone: +49 7621 7905-425 
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